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I-70 Cave Springs to Fairgrounds Design-Build   
 For the past few months, the I-70 Cave Springs Design-Build 

project team has been working diligently to meet with local business 

owners, home owners,  

organizations, and elected 

officials! In January 2021, 

MoDOT paused the  

project to engage further 

with these local  

stakeholders. In April 

2021, we sent out a  

second survey for the public to send in and we are reviewing the re-

sults. A decision on moving forward with the project will come out in 

the  

coming weeks.  

 For more information on the project, visit the project website at 

https://i70csfg.com/. 

I-70 Lake St. Louis Blvd. Interchange Roundabout  
 Crews began the first portion of the project closures on 

Wednesday, May 19. The contractor closed a portion of Veterans  

Memorial Parkway, located from Lake St. Louis Boulevard to east of 

Rue Petite Drive. 

 There will be a two-mile detour in place. Motorists can take 

Lake Saint Louis Boulevard to Bent Oak Cutoff Drive and back to  

Veterans Memorial Parkway. The closure will be in place until Late 

July.  

 To sign up for email updates, visit www.modot.org/lake-saint-

louis-boulevard-roundabout. 

I-70 Lake St. Louis Blvd. to Route K Pavement      

Improvements   
 Work has begun on the section of I-70 pavement improvement 

project between Lake Saint Louis Blvd. and Route K. Crews have 

started performing full-depth pavement repairs.  They will follow up 

with a removal and asphalt resurfacing of the two outside lanes as the 

project progresses into the summer months.   

 In additional to the asphalt, the contractor will work in the  

inside (fast lanes) to make some repairs to the concrete driving  

Blanchette Bridge Update 

      The rehabilitation of the  

Eastbound Blanchette Bridge truss 

was substantially complete last  

November, but some epoxy deck 

sealing does remain for the driving 

surface.  Due to an unforeseen  

nationwide material supply issue, the 

final application schedule is  

uncertain at this time.    

      A tentative work schedule will be 

provided once the epoxy material 

becomes available again.  

      If you would like to sign up for 

updates, please send an email to  

BlanchetteI70@modot.mo.gov.  

     To report a road concern, contact 

MoDOT Customer Service at        

314-275-1500 or toll free at                 

1-888-ASK-MODOT.   
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